
 

 

 
 
 
 

OPPORTUNITY BANK ANNOUNCES NEW, FULL-SERVICE BRANCH IN BILLINGS HEIGHTS  
Construction to begin July 2021 

 

 
 
 
BILLINGS, MT, June 11, 2021 – Opportunity Bank is pleased to announce plans to build a new branch in 
the Billings Heights on the corner of Wicks and Main.    
 
“We are proud to be part of the Billings community and demonstrate this commitment through our 
investment in the construction of three new branches in Billings over the last three years,” said Bruce 
Glennie, Billings Market President. “We are eager to expand our service offerings to customers and 
businesses in the Heights with a full service branch.”   
 
The bank plans to hire several new associates to serve at the branch.  
 
This new 3,700 square foot branch will feature a multi-lane drive up and convenient access. CWG is the 
architect for this project; Dick Anderson Construction will be the General Contractor.  This location, 
anticipated to open by the end of 2021, will eventually replace Opportunity Bank’s current Heights 
location at 895 Main Street.     
 
About Opportunity Bank of Montana: 
Founded in 1922, Opportunity Bank of Montana operates as the fourth largest bank headquartered in 
Montana, and one of the leading Farm Service Agency lenders in Montana. With 24 branches in 17 
communities across the state, our mission is to provide strong financial futures for Montanans.  For 
more information, visit opportunitybank.com. Member FDIC. Equal Housing Lender  NMLS #412554 

### 


